
 

25 October 2022 

ALL MEDIA HOUSES 

ATT: Editors/Journalists 

For Immediate release 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT: DEATH AT THE FORTUNA WATER TREATMENT PLANT 

 

The municipality informs the public about an unfortunate and tragic incident which took 

place at the Fortuna Water Treatment Plant, wherein one employee of the subcontractors 

committed suicide. 

Details surrounding this incident that occurred on Tuesday, 25th October 2022 remain 

sketchy while investigations by the South African Police Service are still underway. 

These incident did not and does not affect us as the plant continues to be in full operation 

and without any disturbance since the aforementioned incident took place on the section 

where current construction is underway and nowhere near the plant operations. 

The municipality further extends its heartfelt condolences to the family and colleagues 

and friends of the deceased. 
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